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Dear Administrator,  
 
I would like to introduce you to FirstEnergy’s Power System Institute (PSI) program. This two-year college program 
combines academics and hands-on training to prepare students for a career in the electric utility industry.   
 
Do you know someone who can answer yes to the following questions? 
 

 Do you possess a dedication to safety? 
 Do you prefer to be outside, regardless of weather conditions? 
 Do you like physical labor? 
 Are you comfortable at heights? In confined spaces? 
 Are you a team player? 
 Are you willing to work overtime? 
 Are you looking for a challenging and rewarding career? 

 
If so, then a career as a line worker or substation electrician could be perfect for them!   
 
Toledo Edison, a subsidiary of FirstEnergy Corp., is continuing its partnership with Owens Community College to bring 
exciting opportunities to your students.  This program offers an Associate of Applied Science degree in Electric Utility 
Technology for those interested in a career as a line worker or substation electrician.  FirstEnergy pays tuition, required 
books and lab fees for qualified students who are accepted into the Power Systems Institute program. 
 
Prospective educators/students can contact me for a link to our in-person/virtual information session to learn more 
about this exciting opportunity.  During this session, we will provide more details about FirstEnergy’s PSI program, and 
describe the skills, abilities and attitude needed for the line worker or substation electrician professions. Parents are 
encouraged to view this presentation with their son/daughter. 
 
Students can visit our website at www.firstenergycorp.com/psi and choose the “Get Invited” link to receive an invitation 
to the in person/virtual event. If the event will be in-person, please visit our Events page one week prior to confirm the 
event.  
 
Additional information about the PSI program is enclosed. I encourage you to share this information with your students. 
 
I welcome the opportunity to visit your school or schedule a virtual session to discuss this unique opportunity with your 
students.  Please contact me if you have any questions. I look forward to talking with you soon. 
 
Respectfully,  
 

Emily Gibson 
gibsonet@firstenergycorp.com 
Power Systems Institute 
330-592-1207 
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